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Dear Professor Taylor,

| am again writing to you concerning your proposal entitled “Using novel technology to
improve the measurement and evaluation of 24-hour movement patterns: the
'TIME-2-MOVE' study”, Ethics Committee reference number H18/073.

Thank you to Anna Graham-DeMello for her email of 18th February 2019 with request for
amendment attached relating to the above study.

We note that the research team would like to change the type of wearable camera the
participants use to measure physical activity in their free-living environment from a ‘Narrative
2’ to a Go Pro. In the amendment it is noted that the Narrative 2 is unable to provide the data
required. We further note, as a result of the change in device that the amount of time
participants will wear the camera has been reduced to up to 8 hours (from 30 hours) and that
the overall length of the study is now expected to be 2 days rather than 3.

Thank you for the detailed consideration given to the potential ethical issues. The Committee
accepts and approves the amendments.

Thank you for the revised documentation, the Committee’s records have been updated
accordingly.

Your proposal continues to be fully approved by the Human Ethics Committee. If the nature,
consent, location, procedures or personnel of your approved application change, please
advise me in writing. | hope all goes well for you with your upcoming research.



Yours sincerely,

Mr Gary Witte

Manager, Academic Committees
Tel: 479 8256
Email: gary.witte@otago.ac.nz

c.c. Assoc. Prof. M Schultz HOD Department of Medicine



